
April 9, 2024 
 
 
Dear Wayside MS Families, 
 
I have exciting news and important information to share with you today about upcoming 
changes in our campus operations.  
 
As you may remember, our community is receiving a new Wayside Middle School campus as 
part of the 2023 Bond Program approved by voters in November. We are excited for this project 
to get underway and are looking forward to a new, bigger school and updated outdoor areas 
once completed! We also realize that the path through progress can bring temporary challenges 
and inconveniences, and we want to provide what we know at this point to help us all prepare 
for the transition. 
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